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But as it is written, to whom he was not spoken of, they shall see: and they that have not heard shall understand. Romans 15:21

February 1, 2022


January 2022 Prayer Letter


Dear Prayer Warriors,


I am glad to tell you we had another good, safe month on the deputation trail! During the 
month of January, we had meetings in the states of Alabama, Tennessee, Louisiana, Arkansas, 
and Texas.


Praise the Lord that we now have 44% of our support goal raised! We are excited to see God 
working to continue helping us raise the support we need to proclaim His Gospel in 
Querétaro, México.


I am thankful for the opportunity I had to start witnessing to two young ladies in Spanish. 
Sadly, they had to leave before I could finish presenting the Gospel to them. Please pray with 
me that each of them would trust Christ as her Saviour.


As I have previously mentioned, Charity greatly enjoys parks and swings in the different 
places we travel. We also discovered that she enjoyed crawling and walking (with help) on the 
turf at AT&T Stadium in Arlington, Texas. We are thankful for the opportunities we have to 
experience all of these unique things on deputation.


During this upcoming month of February, we will have meetings in Texas, Arkansas, and 
Tennessee. Your continued prayers for our safety as we travel and the perseverance of our 
minivan are greatly appreciated!


In Christ’s service,


Tim Pontius

Missionary to México with BIMI
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